
Newsletter April 22 

 

Thirteen riders entered the March championship trial near 

Wensley organised by Roy Sturgeon, Alan Smith and friends.  We 

are lucky to have the support of several landowners who make 

ground available for our pastime.  Club night entertainment in 

March included the annual domino competition, 14 entering 

,thanks to Dave Headon and a highly entertaining quiz, with pie 

and peas which was well supported thanks to quiz masters 

Dennis Marwood and Brian Smith. 

 

In April there is a meeting at Alston for the northern sections on 

the 10th and a championship trial at Chopgate.  Hopefully Steve 

Hodgson will be organising the Spring Lamb Run - date to be 

confirmed 

 

Further ahead the 45th Quaker Road Safety Run will be visiting 

the hills and dales of North Yorkshire, with lunch at Reeth on 

22nd May. Entry forms will be available from Dave Porteous or 

the web site and we look forward to receiving these before the 

event in order to facilitate the organisation of paperwork and the 

buffet tea. This will be preceded by a Saturday ride with Brian 

Smith leading you somewhere pleasant, - as always. Gilling 

Championship trial on 15th. 

 

 


